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: AMERICAN NUCLEAR CORPORATION
TeLemONE o o rvE " CASPER WYOMING 8201

FAX (507 2663777

May 17, 1994

92

Mr. Joseph J. Holonich, Chief 4ﬂ7"404
High Level Waste and Uranium
Recovery Projects Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Waste Management, M.S. 5 E2
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20850

Dear Mr. Holonich:

This is to advise ycu that American will be closing its office
on May 19, 1994. Correspondence should be directed to P.0O. Box
2713, Casper, Wyoming 82602. Our telephone number (307-265-7912)
will remain in service,

Sincerely,

Gilloan € Mt

William C. Salisbury
President

WCS/fm

Mr. Samuel J. Collins, Director
Division of Radiation Safety a. ' Safeguards
U.S. Nuclezar Regulatory Commissi. -
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-4351

Mr. Ramon E. Hall, Director

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

fegion 1V

Uranium Recovery Field Office

730 Simms Street, Suite 100

P.O. Box 25325

Golden, CO 80225 0:;
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